
From: Diane Porter
To: Greg Weiner
Subject: Local Rumor
Date: Tuesday, July 9, 2024 1:40:52 PM

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization.

I would like to offer my support for the new restaurant Local Rumor.   I believe it will be a
good addition to the neighborhood.   Thank you, Diane Porter 
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